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FROM THE MAYOR 

City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, 2nd Floor, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

416-397-CITY (2489)   mayor_chow@toronto.ca

I extend greetings and a warm welcome to everyone attending the 14th Annual Conference of 
the Inheritance and Innovation of Chinese Classical Culture, hosted by the Chong De School 
and Fa-Yi Chong-De Guang-Hui Association.

This event provides an opportunity for the Chinese community to gather and connect with 
friends and fellow community members.  

I am proud that the Chinese community greatly contributes to the rich cultural, political and 
socio-economic fabric of Toronto, and forms an important part of the City of Toronto’s motto: 
“Diversity Our Strength.” 

On behalf of Toronto City Council, I wish everyone an enjoyable event. 

Yours truly, 

Olivia Chow 
Mayor of Toronto 
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